NOTICE TO RECEIVE SEALED BIDS
The City of Bristol City Council will receive sealed bids from any qualified person, company or corporation interested in providing construction services for the following project:

Bristol FDOT Landscaping Improvements
This project will include preparation of planting areas and installation of plantings within the FDOT right of way along SR 20 and SR 12 in Bristol, FL.
Plans and specifications can be obtained at Dewberry Engineers Inc, 20684 Central Avenue East, Blountstown, Florida 32424, (850) 674-3300. For questions, please contact Noah Byler at (850) 354-5201 or nbyler@dewberry.com. The bid must conform to Section 287.133(3) Florida Statutes, on public entity crimes.
Completion date for this project will be 90 days from the date of the Notice to Proceed presented to the successful bidder.
Perspective bidders may be required to show extensive experience with roadway landscaping projects.

Please indicate on the envelope that this is a sealed bid, for the “Bristol Landscape Beautification Improvements”
Bids will be received until 4:30 PM (EST) on February 23, 2023 at the Bristol City Hall, 12444 NW Virginia G. Weaver Street, Bristol, FL 32321 and will be opened and read aloud on February 23, 2023 at 4:35 PM (EST).
The Bid will be awarded to the lowest responsive bidder.

The City of Bristol City Council reserves the right to reject any and all bids. All Bids shall remain firm for a period of sixty days after the opening. All bidders shall comply with all applicable State and local laws concerning licensing registration and regulation of contractors doing business to the State of Florida.  

